

THE ENCLAVE NEWS



The Enclave at Imperial Lakes HOA would like to wish everyone a Happy New Year, and welcome to all new residents within the community!

Quick reminders

Street and grass parking is strictly prohibited within the community. Please utilize your driveway & garage.



SIGNS are not permitted within the Enclave community. Remove company advertisement sign(s) on your property, to avoid a violation.



Pressure wash/clean your driveway, sidewalk, walkways, along with your home if needed.



Lawn Debris is to be on the curb of your lot, not on the roadways.



Fencing damaged from Hurricanes, replacement or repairs need to be made in a timely manner to maintain a neat and tidy appearance.

MEETINGS

Thank you to everyone who attended the annual meeting on December 7, 2022.

The Board looks forward to hopefully seeing more of you next year.

The Next Board Meeting will be held February 7, 2023 at 6:00 pm.

Florida Landmark Realty 407 N. Church Ave. Mulberry, FL 33860

Community Manager Sharon Hardin s.hardin@hcmanagement.org

If you have any questions or concerns for the Board, please contact the community manager.







Holiday Decorations

We enjoy seeing everyone's beautiful holiday lights and decorations. Please be sure they are taken down by Jan 21st.